ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Local Transportation Bureau
1409 Coliseum Boulevard
Administrative Building, Room 110

e Montgomery, Alabama 36110
Kay Ivey Telephone: 334-353-6234 / Fax: 334-353-6550 John R. Cooper
Governor www.dot.state.al.us Transportation Director

August 5, 2019

The Honorable Tucker Dorsey
Chair, Baldwin County Commission

RE:  BR-0217(250)
BCP 02-45-17
Baldwin County

Dear Chairman Dorsey

We are attaching a copy of tabulations of the bids that were received by the State of Alabama
Department of Transportation for the above project at the letting of July 26, 2019.

Upon examination, the unit prices of the low bidder seem to be in line with bid prices for
comparable work, and the total bid prices for comparable work and the total bid for all the items
of work seem reasonable. Consequently, this is to advise you that the Alabama Department of
Transportation will make the award of the Contract to Newell & Bush, Inc., Montgomery, Al,
the low bidder, if it is the wish of the County to do so. Please send this office an original letter
to that effect (copy attached).

We are sending you an invoice setting out the amount of money that the County will have to send
to this office before the award can be made. Make the warrant payable to the Alabama
Department of Transportation.

The State of Alabama Department of Transportation Standard Specifications require that award of
project be made within thirty (30) calendar days after opening of proposals. Therefore, the
County’s warrant will have to be furnished to this office not later than, Wednesday, August
21,2019.

Sincerely,

B.E, Phillips, P.E,
State Local Transportation Bureau

DEP:mk
Attachment(s)
cc: Matthew J. Ericksen, P.E. (SW Region Engineer)
Don Powell, P.E. (Area Operations Engineer)
Clay McBrien, P.E. (Ms. Lori Coleman)
Kelly Brendle, Chief Financial Officer (Ms. Tamiko Jordan)
Joey Nunnally, P.E. (Baldwin County Engineer)
File



